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Breakfast Program 

Our breakfast program will resume 
this year and will be served from 

8:30-8:45.                                     
All students are welcome. 

Text “YES” to 978338 to receive 

text message reminders/alerts 

Which Door do I go Through? 

Finding your way to your classroom can be challenging 

after months away from school routines.  Students, 

please see this handy map for where you will be entering 

and exiting the building each day. Parents, if you are 

dropping off or picking up, please remember to park by 

the hall and walk across using the crosswalk.  Please 

note there are new signs regarding designated no     

parking zones. 

   

Teulon Elementary is an allergy aware 

school. 

Please no nuts or nut products. 

Please remember that school fees are due by Sept. 29th 

Have you read our  

Teulon  Elementary School  

handbook?  

Please find a copy at the front 

of the Grades 1-6 agendas or 

visit our website at 

https://te.interlakesd.ca/  

Have you received your 

child’s registration form? 

Watch for registration forms 

that will be sent home in an 

envelope with your child.  

Please ensure that all contact 

information is  up-to-date and 

you also have emergency con-

tacts listed, in case we are un-

able to reach you.   
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Our Terry Fox run will be on 
Friday Sept 20th 

You can make donations at  
Http://TerryFox.Org/Ways-To-

give/  

 

 

We will be having an  

Orange Shirt day on 
Thursday  

September 26th  
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